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SAFETY FOR STUDENTS AND STAFF-If you are entering or leaving the school lobby 
PLEASE do not allow anyone to enter. All visitors MUST request entry to the lobby and 
identify themselves properly.  It doesn't matter if it's another parent or someone you 
know. When leaving the main entrance, do not open the door for anyone, it is not al-
lowed. The safety of our students and staff is vital, please cooperate by following the in-
structions of the school office. 

APPAREL ORDERS FOR MARCH/APRIL 
All orders for apparel are due to the office with the money 
by Thursday April 17th.  This will be the last order for this 
school year. 

REMEMBER TO ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK-They are $17 each and 
can be ordered on line or with the   envelope you received earlier.  
The online code is:  9023525  The last day to order is April 4th. 

RETURN THURSDAY FOLDERS– Please remind your students to return 
the black Thursday folders to their teacher so that when the next news-
letter comes home you will receive one.  If they do not have a folder you 
will not receive the newsletter. 

EXCITING CHANGES AHEAD FOR OUR SCHOOL COMMUNITY 
As our school continues to grow and expand to meet the needs of our students, we are 
making adjustments to accommodate this growth K-5.  As a result, our Preschool pro-
gram will be concluding at the end of this school year.  We are grateful for the wonderful 
families who have been part o four Preschool program and want to ensure a smooth 
transition for those seeking continued early childhood education.  We are pleased to 
share that St. Joan of Arc Preschool is welcoming interested families for the 2025-2026 
school year.  For more information about their program, please contact their school 
office at 330-477-2972 or email gmitchell@youngstowndiocese.org.   Thank you for be-
ing a valued part of our school community—we appreciate your support and look for-
ward to continuing to grow together!  

SPRING SOCCER SEASON: GRADES 3, 4 & 5 

Practices for all teams begin on Tuesday, April 8, from 5:30-6:30 pm at 
Weis Park: 2600 Harvard Ave NW, Canton, OH 44709. 

The opening game will be on Saturday, April 26, at the Community 
Soccer Club: 2782 Diamond St. NE, Canton, OH 44721 


